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Spring Poem: 
“What the Robin Told” 

The wind 

told the grasses,  

And the grasses  

told the trees.  

The trees  

told the bushes,  

And the bushes  

told the bees.  

The bees  

told the robin,  

And the robin  

sang out clear:  

Wake up!  

Wake up!  

Spring is here! 

Spring Song:  
“Spring is Here” 

(Tune: “The Farmer in the Dell”) 

The days of Spring are here, 

Warm, sunny days are near, 

Flowers and bees, and birds in 
trees. 

The days of spring are here. 

 

 Happy Spring!  
  Can you believe it’s mid- March?! Soon your students will be 
celebrating the end of the 2023/2024 school year! In the next few 
months your students will be focusing on preparing for the next step in 

their education journey, whether that be the next Pre K class or Kindergarten!    

Clothing requests: In the next coming days, teachers will be going through and 
sending home clothing that may not be suitable for spring weather. If you receive 
a pair of clothes in your child’s mailbox, please replace it with spring attire.     

General health info: Flu season is on its way out, but sickness is still upon us. 
Please stress handwashing and covering our nose and mouths for sneezing and 
coughing to your littles!  

Program News:   Fundraisers and the generosity of our families is a wonderful way 
to update and upgrade our school to maintain a bright and safe school 
environment for our students! We appreciate all your efforts through fundraisers, 
scholastics, and donations! If you are interested in donating items to our school we 
are always in need of tissues, glue, paper towel rolls. We also have and amazon 
wish list! 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1U1CN7Q3RO45Z?ref_=wl_share    

 
 

 What We are Exploring: 
Nature, birds, farm animals, insects and more! Your 
students are busy in their classrooms exploring and 
learning through play activities and experiences that 
our teachers create! Early 3s has a play pretend 
farmers market in their classroom where students 
can practice different responsibilities of a market.   

2024-2025 School Year Registration: 
Classes for next school year are beginning to fill! If you know anyone looking to 
register their child for school for the next school year, please share the office email 
or phone number with them! Word of mouth is the most common way parents 
learn about our school and we truly appreciate all of your kind words and 
recommendations!  

 



 

Upcoming Events  
 

Little Explorers Summer 
Camp: 

Weeks are filling quickly! 
Please register soon!  We 
will be opening it to the 
public April 1st! 

What’s been happening 
in those classrooms? 

For the 16th year, Huga Tuga 
“Reading Rocks” Theater 
returned to Little Blessings 
for our Pre K 4 & Pre K 4/5 
classes! The children loved 
this fun and interactive 
reading experience! 

 

Cosmic Dental paid all 
classes a visit to teach them 
about the importance of 
dental hygiene.  

 

That tricky Leprechaun paid 
some classes a visit! You 
may hear how he made a 
mess of their classrooms 
and left them some 
chocolate coins and gold!   

 

Yearbooks: 
Keep an eye out for a 
yearbook order form in 
your child’s mailbox!   

Estimated cost: $14 

Teachers have been 
gathering pictures and 
capturing special moments 
in the classroom that you’ll 
want to remember!  

  

• March 29th: No School- Good Friday 

• April 3rd: Hungerford Nature Center visiting Pre K 3,4 & 4/5 

• April 8th-12th: No school- Spring Break  

• May 8th: Muffins with Mom--- Pre K 4 & Early 3s (M/W) 

• May 9th: Muffins with Mom--- Pre K 3 & Early 3s (T/Th) 

• May 10th: Muffins with Mom--- Pre K 5 

• May 21st & 22nd: Last day of School--- Celebration information to come! 

• May 22nd: Pre K 4 & 4/5 Graduation--- More information to come! 

 

  

 Important Reminders:  
 

• Tuition Payment for 24/25 is Due May 31st  

• Warmer weather is here to stay! We will be going outside more 
frequently! Please always pack a light jacket or sweatshirt for your 
student!  

• Please drive slowly through our parking lot 

• Remember to call the SCHOOL when your child is going to be absent 

• Playground rules remain the same before and after school, with or 
without a teacher present!  

• Play activity is an important part of curriculum and most times we get 
messy! Please send practical play clothing that your wouldn’t mind 
seeing some “artwork evidence” or mud come home on!  

 

 

 

  

You and your child are important to us.  
Should you wish to share something good a teacher has done 

 or if you ever have a concern, please: 

Call:  Shelby Email: LBPdirector@bethanycovenant.org 

 

 

 


